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*Please note that registering for sibling photos does
not guarantee they will be taken. If you miss out on

If you have more than one student please select registering your children before the photo day you
“Continue Shopping” and repeat the process. can advise the school on the day.

— Packs that contain Downloadable Portraits
»@‘ will be emailed out with photo delivery.
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What are Add Ons?

Products at a discounted price! (* Product/Group photo type depends on school )
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Portraits in a variety of sizes Download Portrait Calendar & Bookmarks Memory Book

What if | missed ordering before Photo Day?

You can still place your order online OR you can call us on (03) 9428 9420 and our friendly staff can help you complete your order over the

phone. We recommend that all orders are placed before photo day to ensure your child’s order is included in the bulk delivery to the school.

What if my child is wearing a face mask?

Covid-19 is still a very real concern for a lot of people and National Photography are conscious of ensuring that everyone feels safe while
having their photos taken. Subjects may wear their mask up until the photo is being taken at which point, we will request that they remove
their face mask. If the subject does not wish to remove their face mask at any point, the photographer will not enforce this and will take

their photograph with their face mask on.

Why does my child have to take their glasses off for photos?

Due to the aspects of studio lighting, we will sometimes get light reflecting in a subject’s glasses. Our Photographers work hard to ensure
reflections are not visible in the image but this isn’t always possible. Where reflections are visible these will be removed in
post-production. To assist our post-production team, it is helpful to have a photo of the subject without their glasses. The photographer
will explain this to any affected subjects on the day and request that they remove their glasses for a photo.

If the subject is uncomfortable removing their glasses they will not be forced to.

Do the photographer’s notice if my child’s hair is out of place?

We have mirrors and combs on hand for all students to access before their photo time. Photographer’s are trained to pick up on things
such as hair falling in front of eyes an depending on the school's photo requirements we will advise student’s on how to present for the
photo. We are advised by the client of certain requirement’s for their students ahead of photo day that can include hair, piercings and
uniform requirements. We are very respectful when speaking with students and

will never force them to do anything that makes them feel uncomfortable.

I'm having trouble ordering! How to Order

Scan the QR code and follow the steps in our ‘How to Order’ video

You can also call us on (03) 9428 9420

or email us at info@nationalphotography.com.au

Our friendly team are here to help.





